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During the greatest health crisis in Alberta history, Health Minister Tyler Shandro released details of Alberta Health Services plans to fire 
11,000 healthcare workers. This announcement resulted in strikes and protests at 51 healthcare facilities across Alberta. 

In order to quell the anger that provoked the strike, Tyler Shandro told the media that Alberta Health Services was delaying the privatization 
that would result in the job losses. However, Alberta Health Services says privatization is going ahead as planned. 

If what the Minister of Health says in public is misleading and cannot be relied on, as Alberta Health Services is saying, then Tyler Shandro 
can’t be trusted to be the Minister of Health during a public health crisis. 

Therefore we, the undersigned, are calling on Tyler Shandro to resign from his position as Minister of Health. 

(PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY)

To sign the petition online, go to:
www.aupe.org/ResignShandro


